
 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT SAFETY NOTICE 
                                                 NHTSA RECALL 15C-002                                  

 

September 2016 
 

Dear Valued Graco Consumer: 

 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle 

Safety Act. Baby Jogger has determined that certain Baby Jogger® infant child restraints as listed in the 

table below fail to comply with the requirements of Federal Motor Vehicle Safety Standard No. 213 

“Child Restraint Systems”.  Specifically, the on-product labels and owner’s manual have various 

noncompliances to the standard. 

 

The non-compliances which include missing information, incorrect background color, undersized text, 

lack of capitalization and warnings listed in an incorrect order which may affect the consumer’s 

understanding on the proper use of the infant car seat increasing the risk of injury to the child in the event 

of a crash. 

 

 

Baby Jogger Models Affected Date Range 

City GO Infant Car Seat 

Models BJ64510 & BJ64529 

 

 

 

November 3, 2014 through 

April 30, 2015 

City GO Infant Car Seat Base 

Models BJ80400 & BJ61500 

City Mini Infant Car Seat/Stroller System 

Model BJ72510 

Vue Lite Infant Car Seat/Stroller System 

Models BJ70411, BJ70424 & BJ70431 

 

 

Baby Jogger is providing owners with a free replacement infant car seat. To order your replacement infant 

car seat, consumers should contact the consumer services team at 1-800-241-1848 (Monday through Friday from 9 

AM to 5 PM ET). 
 

If you have any questions about this recall, please call us at 1-800-241-1848 between 9 AM and 5 PM ET. 

If you believe that Baby Jogger has not provided an adequate remedy within a reasonable time, you may 

submit a complaint to the Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New 

Jersey Avenue, S.E., Washington, D.C. 20590, or call the toll-free Vehicle Safety Hotline at 1-888-327-

4236; (TTY: 1-800-424-9153). 

We appreciate the trust you and your family place in Baby Jogger products, and we apologize for any 

inconvenience you may have experienced. 

Sincerely, 

Baby Jogger, Inc. 


